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RESEARCH ETHICS OFFICE 

 
 
 
 
September 1, 2020 
 
 
RE: Update to HREB Letterhead in ARISE System 
 
 
The Research Ethics Office, which manages the operations of the University of Alberta Research Ethics 
Board, including the Health Research Ethics Board – Health Panel and Health Research Ethics Board – 
Biomedical Panel, moved offices in August 2020. 
 
Our new address is: 
 

Research Ethics Office 
2-01 North Power Plant (NPP) 
11312 – 89 Avenue 
Edmonton, AB, Canada T6G 2N2 

 
Due to a production freeze in the ARISE online ethics system, the letterhead of the approval letters for the 
Health Research Ethics Boards cannot be updated with this new address. This letter will serve as a 
supplement to reflect the current address of the REBs effective September 1, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Susan Babcock, Director 
Research Ethics Office 
University of Alberta 
 
 


